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Intelligent Energy's Charitable Trust first 
launched in January 2019 with the aim of 
making an impact on the local community it 
operates within. The Trust supports 
charitable and voluntary organisations, local 
to Intelligent Energy’s headquarters in 
Loughborough, which support and aid 
amongst others; community groups, young 
people, sport and lifelong learning. 

The Trust currently distributes £100,000 each 
year and several organisations have already 
benefited from funding awards, including  
Holywell Primary School who received 
£6,100 in 2024.

Holywell Primary School wanted to provide 
more outdoor learning opportunities for 
their students, however did not have the 
facilities to do so that weather proofed these 
activities. 

Outdoor learning offers many benefits 
including improved physical and mental 
health. It also creates an environment for 
creativity and confidence building.  

With the funding from Intelligent Energy's 
Charitable Trust, the School has been able to 
install a canopy outside their Year 1 
classrooms to provide an enhanced learning 
environment.

The children at Holywell School will now be 
able to access this outdoor space all year 
round as part of their learning, giving them 
shade in the summer and shelter from the 
elements in the winter.  

They have already been outside making use 
of the canopy and it will be used daily to 
support their learning.  

Elizabeth Bohane, said:

"We are delighted to have received this grant 
from the Charitable Trust to allow us to 
complete our canopy installation for our Year 
1 classrooms.  We would like to thank 
Intelligent Energy for their commitment to our 
project on behalf of our school community."

To find out more about Intelligent Energy’s Charitable Trust and to download an application form 
visit: https://www.intelligent-energy.com/about-ie-intelligent-energy/charitable-trust/




